
The Ruby Valley Medical Center is accepting applications for paid, on-call Emergency Care 
Providers. 
 

We are seeking Emergency Care Providers to staff our community’s Ambulance Service.  
The ideal candidate will be expected to deliver quality patient care within the scope of 
practice in a variety of settings and assist as needed with Emergency patients.  Must be 
comfortable with patient transfers.  Must have current National Registry or State EMT 
Licensure or willing to obtain.   
 

Contact Christine Partelow at (406) 842-5453 or cpartelow@rvmc.org for questions and 
interest.   
 
To apply on-line, please visit our website at www.RVMC.org or mail your resume and 
cover letter to -  
 

The Ruby Valley Hospital 
321 Madison Street 

P.O. Box 336 

Sheridan, MT 59749-0336 

c/o Christine Partelow 

Director of Human Resources 

mailto:cpartelow@rvmc.org

